
My assumption in indicating support for this bill is that, if passed, it would improve racial justice in the criminal justice system.  In the 
belief that two heads reviewing a matter are better than one then it appears that adding a second level of review is appropriate.  I 
believe the legislature should do all it can in this session to support measures that provide for equity for all citizens and, in doing so, 
to hold our peace officers to the highest standards of professional conduct.


